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31 August 2021 

MR. MATHEW C. MACATANGAY 
FOI Tracking No.: #PRA-844296767945 

Dear Mr. Macatangay: 

This refers to your e-mail inquiry posted on our e-FOI portal dated 25 August 2021, relative to 
the proposed Horizon Manila Reclamation Project. 

Please be informed that the said project is proposed to be undertaken by the City Government 
of Manila in joint venture partner with Jbros Construction Corporation. The project was 
approved by the PRA Governing Board in 2019 and was issued with conditional Notice to 
Proceed (NTP). 

PRA endorsed to the Office of the President (OP) on 07 December 2020, the three (3) 
reclamation projects of the City of Manila, namely, Manila Solar City Project, Horizon Manila 
Reclamation Project, and Manila Waterfront City Reclamation and requested authority to issue 
Notices to Mobilize and Notices to Commence Actual Reclamation Works for the three (3) 
reclamation projects of the City of Manila.   

PRA shall consequently issue the Notice to Mobilize (NTM) and Notice to Commence the 
Actual Reclamation Works (NTCARW) to the Horizon Manila Reclamation Project after the 
OP issues a clearance for the grant of the said notices.  

The commencement of the actual reclamation works shall be after the full compliance of the 
proponent of the conditions of the NTM and NTCARW. 

For information and guidance. 

Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

ATTY. JANILO E. RUBIATO 
General Manager and CEO 

In order to serve you better, we’d love to get 

your feedback with a brief customer satisfaction 

survey. This will only take 3 minutes. Scan the 

QR Code to start right away. 

Thank you and keep safe. 
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